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Praying for those who have died 

Recently deceased 

Fr. Martin Ryan, Muckalee 

Una Clarke, Old Callan Rd. 

Keith Fleming, Newpark Close 

Anniversaries  

Sat 7.30 pm Jim and Kay Creedon  

Sun 9.30am        

Sun 10.30am  Mary O’Brien 

Sun 11.30am       Margaret (Peg) Murphy 1
st
 Anniv 

 

We also remember    

Denis Lacey, Paul Ryan 

 

Next Weekend  
Sat 7.30 pm   Jimmy, Kitty and Joe Lennon 

Sun 9.30am          

Sun 10.30am   Thomas Massey 

Sun 11.30am        Martin Cleere and his sons Pat and Terence 
 

Sunday Collection    € 946            Thank You 
 

                                Ministers 1
st
 July (follow your Rota) 

Readers  

7.30pm Siobhan Hickey 

9.30am Maria Dulohery, Anne Kerwick 

10.30am Catherine Nolan, Kathryn Nolan,  

11.30am Maureen Hoy, Kevin Benny 

Eucharistic Ministers 

7.30pm Sony Skaria, Irene Henebry, Noreen Brennan 

9.30am  Sr. Concepta, Ann Gunning 

10.30am Benny George, Eleanor Carroll, Michael Hogan 

11.30 am Podge Keane, Pauline Tynan, Trevor Hayes 

 

St Kieran’s College Reunion 
Last year over 300 past pupils attended our reunion so why not join us again this 

year?  On Friday 29th June come to our gala banquet to meet up with many 

familiar faces from your days on the Glasshall and on Saturday 30th June take part 

in our Golf Challenge at Kilkenny Golf Club.  Bookings available 

at www.stkieranscollege.ie or 056 7721086. All years most welcome. 

 

Marian Movement of Priests meeting will take place this Monday at 7.30pm.at 

Villa Maria in Talbots Inch on the Freshford Rd. Mass, Rosary holy hour. All are 

welcome 

 

 

WMOF 1018.  The Family is the hope of the future…. Pope Francis.  Be 

part of the WMOF 21
st
 to 26

th
 August.  To register log on to www.world 

meeting 2018.ie You may Register as individual or as a family.  If you need 

help do not hesitate to contact the Parish Office 056 7721533. Please note 

you have to register on line to attend. 

A Bus will be going to Phoenix Park on Sun 26
th

 Aug . If you would like 

to go, please leave your name and contact details in the Parish Centre as 

soon as possible.  FIRST COME – FIRST SERVED. 

 The American choir – Voices of Gwynedd, from Mercy University, 

Philadelphia, on Thursday night in St Canice’s was a wonderful success 

and our thanks to Sospiro, the male voice choir conducted by Sean O’Neill 

and accompanied by Joy Bibby set the scene with a lovely selection of 

songs including a magnificent arrangement of The Fields of Athenry. 

The concert raised €280 for our church renovation fund.  Every little helps 

and we appreciate all who came to support the concert. 

St Canice’s School programme is coming to an end with the Graduation 

Mass taking place in the Community Hall on Tuesday 26
th

 at 7.30pm 

It is a great occasion bidding farewell to the scholars of 2018 and wishing 

them well in their future educational careers.  We had the last of the 

monthly School Masses on Thursday with an overflow congregation and at 

the end three of the graduating students recalled their days in St Canice’s 

with great humour and affection for their teachers and fellow students. 

Thanks be to God for the fine weather which enables the programme to 

include marvellously competitive hurling matches and games of Rounders. 

Our thanks to PRL for the supply of ice creams and ice pops.  They were 

greatly appreciated by the boys and girls, the teachers and even the 

chaplain!! 

Next week is going to be a sunny one.  The forecasters are making us smile 

with their good news.  Enjoy it all and take care with the swimming in the 

river. Congratulations to all our Leaving Cert and Junior Cert scholars who 

have completed their exams and deserve a good break. 
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Email - stcanices@ossory.ie Website - www.stcanicesparish.ie  Twitter @stcanicesparish 

Parish Centre Opening hours - Mon. - Fri. 10 am - 12 noon / 2 pm - 4 pm.   

Weekday Mass: Mon. - Fri. 9.10 am. Weekend Masses: Sat. 7.30 pm, Sun. 9.30 10.30, 11.30 
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